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I support raising the emissions inspection fee. With rising costs for equipment, rent, utilities, and
wages, it has become very difficult for my business to stay afloat. It's about time to adjust the fee to
reflect these increased expenses and ensure we can continue providing essential services.
Eliminating safety inspections is also a bad idea. Many drivers neglect basic maintenance on their
vehicles. Safety inspections help prevent these issues.


